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28 October 2019 

CFO Resignation 

Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) today announced that its Chief Financial Officer, Michael Burnett, will be 

leaving the business in January 2020. 

An executive search is currently being undertaken and HLO expect to be able to announce a replacement 

within the next few weeks. 

Michael Burnett joined HLO in April 2016 as CFO and has overseen the transformation of the business during 

the last three and half years. 

Mr Andrew Burnes, CEO and Managing Director said “Michael had done an outstanding job on behalf of all HLO 

stakeholders and looks forward to announcing details of Michael’s replacement in the coming weeks.” 

-ENDS- 

About Helloworld Travel Limited 

• Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) is a leading Australian & New Zealand travel distribution company, 
comprising retail travel networks, corporate travel management services, destination management 
services (inbound), air ticket consolidation, wholesale travel services, and online operations.  

• HLO has over 2,200 staff located in Australia, New Zealand, Fiji, the USA, Asia, India and UK/Europe and 
over 2,400 members of its travel agency networks in Australia and New Zealand. 

• Helloworld Travel is the proud naming rights partner of Volleyball Australia and the Helloworld Travel 
Volleyroos men’s and women’s national teams. 
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